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Friday 18th October, 2024 

Dear Families, 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the Forms questionnaire. At the time of writing we 

currently have 20 responses which is great. Please could I encourage those of you who have 

yet to look at the survey and make your comments that you do so as soon as possible and the 

survey is due to close at the end of the day. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Eb770Ym07i 

I will be sharing the results of the survey in my next newsletter so look out for the details then! 

It has been lovely to welcome Lyndsey Allsopp to the school and she has already made a 

number of valuable contributions which are moving the school forward. I look forward to 

continuing to work with Lyndsey during the course of this term and I can see a bright future for 

Cavendish C of E Primary School! 

Wake and Shake: 

I have been delighted to see the change to Wake and Shake be so successful! There is a calm 

environment as the children come in and start their day which has been positively received by 

the teachers. 

Activity Day: 

I am sorry that this week’s activity day had to be cancelled at short notice, this was due to the 

illness of the teacher leading the activity. We hope to be able to reschedule this day shortly. 

mailto:ad.cavendish.p@talk21.com
http://www.cavendish.suffolk.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/Eb770Ym07i
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Forest Schools: 

I am pleased to report that Mrs Maddocks has started her training as a Forest School Lead. Mrs 

Maddocks will be starting some Outdoor Learning sessions with EYFS after half term. Please 

check Class Dojo for more details. 

PTFA Disco 

On Thursday 24th October, between 5.30pm and 7.00pm the PTFA have planned a disco. We 

will send out a message on Parent Mail where you can indicate whether you would like your 

child to attend. Tickets cost £2.50 which will include drinks and snack. 

Harvest Festival 

You are all invited to join the Harvest Festival Service at church on Friday 25th October at 2pm.   

If would like to donate anything for the local food bank in Clare, please bring donations into 

school from Tuesday next week.  

Mobile phones on the school playground 

May I please remind parents and carers that come onto the school playground or into school not 

to use mobile phones.  This is required as a safeguarding measure.  Thank you for your support 

with this. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a happy half term and I hope that the sun shines. A 

reminder that school begins again for children on Tuesday 5th November. 

 Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sean Cornish 
Interim Executive Headteacher 
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